Be advised that the SolAce/QClaims application will be unavailable due to
scheduled maintenance and upgrade beginning on Saturday June 23™ from 1AM
thru Sunday June 24™ at 8AM. After which all users will be required to download
the new version 4 application by clicking on the QClaims icon on
http://spiclaims01.eicbo.info Your old SolAce icon on your desktop will no longer
work after June 24™ and can be deleted. For questions please contact the EI-CBO
help desk at 1-800-634-8540.

The QClaims Version 4 Change Summary documentation can be downloaded by
clicking on the link below:

http://www.eicbo.info/providers/QClaimsVersion4-ChangeSummary_Final.pdf




